FRIEDRICH SEIDEMANN DESCENDANTS OF AMERICA 7185 Shady Lane Rd., West Bend, Wisconsin 53095 Telephone: 414-675-6364

Dear Relative.

1983 - THIS IS THE YEAR OF THE BIG 50TH REUNION OF THE FRIEDRICH SEIDEMANN DESCEN-DANTS OF AMERICA.

THE DATE is July 17, 1983...YOU AND YOUR FAMILY AND FRIENDS are cordially invited to attend. There is a large sheltered area provided in case of rain.

THE PLACE is at the Ray Seideman family farm located 1½ miles north of Newburg, Wi. (252 Newark Drive East). Newburg is located about 8 miles east of West Bend on Highway 33.

COME EARLY- The picnic starts at 11:00 A.M. Special entertainment includes games for all ages; baseball games, free bingo for adults, pony-drawn stagecoach rides for the children. As an added attraction, you will be entertained with the music from a player-piano. Also, many of the family heirlooms will be on display. You are invited to display YOUR family heirlooms for the day.

You may bring your picnic lunch if you so desire. Coffee and milk are served free of charge. Other refreshments are available including candy, soda, ice cream, beer, hot dogs and good, old-fashioned bratwurst which can be purchased on the grounds. SPECIAL: IF YOU REGISTER BEFORE NOON, YOU MAY PURCHASE A BRATWURST SANDWICH FOR 50 CENTS.

HERE'S THE NEWS YOU'VE BEEN WAITING FOR:
The newly printed, up-to-date edition of our family tree with lots of family pictures and history will be sold at a cost of \$8.00 each. If you care to order by mail, please include \$2.00 in addition for postage and handling. Place your order thru me at the above address if you cannot attend the reunion to purchase your copy.

Also, a photographer will be on hand to take a picture of the group about 2:30 P.M. that day. We hope you can be there at that time.

As an added feature we are having T-shirts printed for this special event. All shirts are American made. They will be gold in color with brown lettering. Cost per shirt will be \$5.00 plus \$1.00 per shirt for shipping and handling. To obtain yours complete the form below for the number of shirts wanted, enclosed with the money- and return to me at the above address before June 1, 1983. You may have them mailed to you or save the shipping cost and pick them up on the day of the reunion. Payment must be made in advance.

See you at the reunion....Phyllis Seideman Naumann

